
 

LANE CLOSURES AND DETOURS ON SR 74I 

8/26/2016 TO 8/29/2016 

ODOT Project MOT-741-6.20/8.38 
This project is being managed by ODOT, not the City of Moraine 

 

The above detours and lane closures will be in effect from Friday 8/26/2016 at 5:00 pm until Monday 

8/29/2016 at 5:00 am. 

SOUTHBOUND SR 741 

On SR 741 (Springboro Pike) the southbound lanes will be closed at Industrial Estates Drive. Northbound 

on SR 741, one lane will be closed. Southbound traffic will be detoured from I-75, along Arbor Blvd to 

Dryden Rd to Northlawn Ave to SR 741, 

DOROTHY LANE 

The southbound left turn lane onto eastbound Dorothy Lane will be closed and there will be only one 

through lane in both the northbound and southbound directions on SR 741. The detour for turning left 

from southbound SR 741 onto Dorothy Lane will be south on SR 741 to Stroop Rd to Dixie Highway to 

Dorothy Lane. 

There will be detour and closure signs for each location. For questions call Scott Brooks of ODOT at 937-

538-6324. 


